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Thursday, December 12th, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 
I would like to take an opportunity to update families on our Christmas Concerts next week. 
 
Firstly, I want to thank all the staff of Katzie who have gone well above and beyond the call of duty in 
organizing this wonderful event that we know parents and students will enjoy.  As you can imagine, the 
work that is involved in putting on a performance like this requires a lot of extra effort from many people.  
I am also excited that we are able to have four concerts, including two evening concerts.  This is something 
that does not happen in many schools and so I want to acknowledge the Katzie staff who have worked so 
hard to allow such a special event to take place. 
 
Two years ago, during our last school-wide Christmas Concert, the office received numerous parent requests 
to increase the number of tickets that families could receive from two tickets to five.  As a result, this year, 
we have allowed families to request up to five tickets for two shows.  Very few families have requested 
more than this and our head secretary, Rebecca Trotzuk, has been carefully reviewing all online requests 
before issuing tickets to students tomorrow.  No families will be given an excessive number of tickets despite 
their request for them.   
 
I also want to thank those members of our school community who have graciously offered some of their 
tickets to other families.  Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 
 
Doors will be open for ticket holders 45 minutes before the concert (12:15pm and 5:15pm) and we will do 
our utmost to accommodate everyone. 
 
If a family is unable to attend an afternoon concert and cannot acquire evening concert tickets, please contact 
our school office via phone 778-571-4080 or email: katzie@surreyschools.ca. 
 
I know that this year’s Christmas Concerts will be packed and awesome and we are looking forward to 
having you join us for this fantastic event! 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Sol Lee 
Principal 
Katzie Elementary 


